
 

 

Dear Families, 

 

With the weather getting cooler in the mornings, please make sure your child 

has appropriate clothing. This month we will be studying North America. We 

will look at what biomes make up North America, the flags of North America 

and what countries are in North America. We will dive deeper in to learning 

about our country The United States of America. We will talk about each state, 

the capitals and their flags. We will also be talking about what Thanksgiving 

looks like here in America; its history and meaning. Every year we read a book 

call Stone Soup and the Elementary children put on a play. This year will look a 

little different on how we will be able to watch them preform it, details to come. 

On Monday, November 16th we will be having our stone soup lunch. Your child 

doesn’t need to bring a lunch that day I will be providing the soup. I will be 

asking each child to bring an item for our lunch that day as well. The items will 

need to be store bought. The children always have a lot of fun with stone soup. 

Happy Thanksgiving!!  

 

Thanks, 

Ms. Ashley  

November Newsletter Room 2 

September’s Theme’s: 

•North America 

•Leaves 

•Pumpkins 

•Flags 

•Thanksgiving 

Important classroom reminders: 

7th - Hunter’s 4th Birthday  

29th- Brayleigh’s 5th Birthday 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS 

November 11th- No School, Veterans Day 
November 16th-Stone soup 
November 25th-27th - No school Thanksgiving Break 
October 31st- Halloween parade  
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS 


